
We must have money from the state legislature to secure our emergency routes!   
 
1. Unless we rebuild two railroad bridges and secure a tunnel section, both key freight corridors, by allocating 
match funds, the PBOT budget cannot handle the amount needed, approximately 20% of the estimated $57 
million, to secure safety for our region. 
2. The other emergency route is Lombard and it needs a feasibility study. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Loren MccRory & Bill Whitcomb  
Residents and Homeowners of Hayden Island 
 


